
VACCINE FACTS – THE TRUTH HIDDEN FROM THE PUBLIC  

 

1. Big Pharma refuses to do vaccinated vs. unvaccinated health outcome studies.  

2. In pre-licensing studies, vaccines are only compared to other vaccines or toxins, not with true inert 
saline placebos.  

3. Pre-licensing studies are monitored for short periods of time, like Gardasil: 14 days, Hepatitis B: 5 days, 
Hib: 48 hours.   

4. No vaccine is tested for carcinogenicity or effects on fertility.  

5. Vaccines contain healthy aborted fetus tissue and its DNA, from the heart, lungs, kidney, skin and 
tongue, and the new vaccines will require the fetus to be harvested alive.  

6. Big Pharma and the medical establishment have full immunity from all liability related to vaccine injury.  

7. Vaccines contain toxic substances, including, mercury, aluminum, glyphosate, formaldehyde, GMO’s, 
animal blood, etc. See http://vk.ovg.ox.ac.uk/vaccine-ingredients.  

8. Doctors get paid $400 when children 0 to 2 years old get all their required vaccines, and most of their 
income comes from vaccination-focused “well visits,” as from managing all the many chronic illnesses 
caused by these vaccines. See Baby's Checkup Schedule for doctors as pertains to vaccination, at 
https://www.thebump.com/a/new-baby-doctor-visit-checklist.  

9. In the only study where Big Pharma used a true placebo group, the Gardasil vaccine study, the 
manufacturer combined the placebo group that had no negative reactions with a group that received 
aluminum and other toxic ingredients in the Gardasil vaccine, who did suffer chronic illnesses. This was 
done to hide the true placebo results in order to claim that the Gardasil vaccine did not cause injury.  

10. Senator Richard Pan sponsored bills to force vaccination on all school-age children in California, 
regardless of their medical condition and/or prior vaccine history of reactions, as demonstrated by 
the bills his authored, AB 2109, SB 277, and SB 276, and Pan is promoting vaccination for all adults in 
our country, deceiving other legislators of the true dangers of vaccines. See CA Senate Resolutions SR 
58, at https://tinyurl.com/Pan-Senate-Resolution-58.  

11. There are thousands of cases of vaccine injuries and deaths happening and reported soon after 
vaccination that our health authorities, the medical establishment, and our doctors who witnessed 
such injury, refuse to admit that they were caused by the vaccines, some given 6 or more at a time.  

12. From birth to the end of high school, our children are expected to receive +72 vaccines, and there are 
more than 100 in the pipeline that will be added to the schedule. If the CDC recommends it, the states 
will make it mandatory. That is how #BigVaxxPharma has it all arranged – And only we can stop it!!! 

13. The U.S. has the highest rate of chronic health illnesses in the world, including the following: Type-1 
diabetes, asthma and allergies, seizure disorders, multiple sclerosis, infertility, autism, autoimmune 
issues, cancer and sudden infant death syndrome. All these illnesses have been linked to vaccines and 
their ingredients by scientific studies, including the manufacturers' own vaccine package inserts. See 
Analysis of Scheduled Vaccines’ Box Information Insert, at https://tinyurl.com/Vaccine-Insert.   
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